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7. Public Comment

Comment:
My name is Jeanne Weidner, and I am a homeowner in San Diego and a retired educator in the 
CSU system. As a member of the League of Women Voters, I am an ardent supporter of Prop 
15, who feels that its time is long overdue. This measure will provide needed funding for our 
schools and local communities that have been underfunded for 40 years due to an unfair 
loophole in our property tax code. The framers of Prop 15 have done an excellent job of 
structuring this amendment to protect homeowners, agricultural businesses and other small 
businesses, while providing funding to those areas of our society that need it most. The Board 
of Equalization has an important role to play in ensuring that Prop 15 is implemented 
effectively, and that it is fully enforced. I ask you rise to the occasion of implementing a 
change that Californians have needed for a very long time. I am asking you to support Prop. 
15 — a fair and balanced reform to put our Schools & Communities First. Thank you for 
considering this request. Sincerely, Jeanne Weidner Retired Faculty - CSUSM and SDSU San 
Diego


